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NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 20-42  
  
SUBJECT:  Postponement of Store Level Special Events - Until Further Notice     
  

Effective immediately all special events at store level are postponed until further notice.  
The postponement is due to the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak and an overabundance of caution 
for the safety of our employees, patrons, and Industry partners.       
 

Special events are defined, but not limited to: sidewalk sales, group tours, vendor 
sponsored events, new CLICK2GO celebrations, Month of the Military Child activities (store 
tours, coloring contest, scholarship award ceremonies), and Veterans recognition ceremonies. 
 

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to Mr. Michael A. Pulley, Chief, 
Promotions and Marketing, at (804) 734-8000, ext. 48521 or michael.pulley@deca.mil. 
 

  
  
        Hector G. Granado  
            Director, Marketing 
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